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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A SINGLE SOURCE CONTRACT 

The Manatee County Procurement Division provides notice of its intent to award a single source contract with a value of 
$32,842.26 with NEVCO Sports LLC for the provision of scoreboards.   
 
 

ENABLING/REGULATING AUTHORITY 

Federal/State law(s), administrative ruling(s), Manatee County Comp Plan/Land Development Code, ordinances, 
resolutions, policy. 

Manatee County Code of Laws 

BACKGROUND/DISCUSSION 

Manatee County Procurement Division has completed a due diligence review and intends to procure scoreboards from NEVCO 
Sports LLC without conducting a competitive solicitation process for the following reason(s): 

• Scoreboards are needed to make the stadium more aesthetically pleasing for the fans, a high-quality scoreboard is an 
essential part of the sports experience, it is the only thing that unifies fan, coaches, referees, and athletes. The 
scoreboard controls game clock, score, and ultimately a winner. 
  

• Manatee County is working to upgrade to LED scoreboards at athletic/football fields and use the same style of 
scoreboard throughout the county to have a standard scoreboard throughout the county.  
 

• Nevco has been found to be the most reliable of the scoreboards purchased. Also, the service they provide has been 
the easiest to resolving issues with the product.   

 

• Recent replacements have been at Lincoln Park and Palma Sola Park.  
 
 
Any company that believes it can provide this good/service, must submit detailed information about its good/service to the 
Manatee County Procurement Division at purchasing@mymanatee.org no later than 12/22/2022 for evaluation and 
consideration.  
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